
   
 

Warrawee Public School 

ETHICS CLASSES AT WARRAWEE PUBLIC SCHOOL  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Ethics classes will be available at Warrawee Public School from Wednesday 27th February as an 
alternative to non-scripture.   
 
The NSW government has authorised Primary Ethics, a not-for profit organisation, to design 
curriculum and deliver these classes. Classes are inquiry based and children use dialogue and 
discussion to learn how to think about ethical matters through the give-and-take of reasoned 
argument.  
 
Local residents, Mark Byers, Paul Sowter, Alex Kroh, Minh Ho, Unis Goh, Emma Anderson, Angela 
Sciacca and Antionette Mullins have kindly volunteered again to be our ethics teachers. Students 
will be divided into classes according to their year as follows: 
 
Years 5 & 6:  Mark Byers 
Years 3 & 4:  Paul Sowter, Alex Kroh 
Years 1 & 2:  Unis Goh, Emma Anderson and Minh Ho & Angela Sciacca,  
Kindergarten: Antoinette Mullins 
 
If you would like your child to enrol in the ethics classes, please return this form to the Primary and 
Infants offices from Friday, February 15th. The class size is limited to 22 pupils so in the event of 
over-enrolment, the first 22 forms received for each class will be offered a place. The enrolments 
from last year do not roll over to this year. Everyone interested will need to re-enrol each 
year.  
 
For more information about Ethics classes and Primary Ethics, please visit 
www.primaryethics.com.au or contact our school’s volunteer Ethics Coordinator, Maya Moon -  
maya.serros.moon@gmail.com.  
 
Maya Moon 
Volunteer Ethics Coordinator 
 
Principal:  Carrie Robertson  
 
Please return this form to the Primary or Infants offices from Friday, February 15th if you 
wish your child (children) to attend Ethics classes. 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________ from class______________ to 
participate in Ethics classes each week.  
 
Signed _____________________ Print Name______________________ 

 

http://www.primaryethics.com.au/

